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Communication dated 19 February 2010 
received from the Permanent Mission of the 

Islamic Republic of Iran concerning the supply of 
fuel for the Tehran Research Reactor 

 
 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a note verbale dated 19 February 2010 from the Permanent Mission of the 
Islamic Republic of Iran to the Agency transmitting a letter dated 18 February 2010 from the Resident 
Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the Director General concerning the supply of fuel 
for the Tehran Research Reactor. As requested by Iran, the aforementioned letter is herewith circulated 
for the information of the Board of Governors. 
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